Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2009 5:10 PM

To: ‘Chris Bledsoe'

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003000, Caltrans 1-580 EB Shoulder, Livermore Ca 94550
Hi Chris,

Thank you for the information. I will make the change and send future correspondence to your
attention.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

----- Original Message-----

From: Chris Bledsoe [mailto:chris_bledsoe@dot.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2009 3:11 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. R000O3000, Caltrans I-580 EB Shoulder, Livermore Ca 94550

Hi Jerry,

I have received your letter dated May 7, 2009, regarding the Fuel Leak Case
No. RO©0O3000. 1In the future please direct any correspondence regarding
this project to me. I am located at the same address (111 Grand Avenue,
Oakland, CA 94612). Please be advised that Randy Barker works in Caltrans
District 3 and this leak occurred within Caltrans District 4.

Thanks,

Chris Bledsoe

Division of Construction

Office of Environmental Engineering Support
Office: 510.286.6022

Cell: 510.773.8498

Fax: 510.286.4563



